
It seems surreal, but we are already coming up on the

second month of 2023. Because this is the month of love,

we are taking initiative and showing our local businesses

some extra love and appreciation. For the whole month

of February, any time you purchase from a Muscle Shoals

business, pay for a service, or just feel like giving some

thanks or positive recognition, post a shoutout on social

media through a story or post with the hashtag

#lovelocal, tag the City of Muscle Shoals, and we will

share your post! Our goal is to come together, as a

community should, and show honor and support of those

that contribute their services to our city. You can find

Muscle Shoals' newly opened businesses on page two

and our social medias on page three. 
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Save the Date
April 21st - 24th, & 29th

Attention everyone... We are turning the BIG 1-0-0
on April 24th, 2023!!! We are so incredibly excited
to be celebrating our Centennial this year! With
more information and event announcements coming
soon, we want you to be aware of the dates above
so that anyone and everyone can plan to be a part
of helping us celebrate the 100th Anniversary of the
City of Muscle Shoals! This only happens once, so
we want it to be a wonderful experience for
everyone in honor of our great city.

Upcoming Events




Marco's Pizza Ribbon Cutting
February 1st, 2023

12-12:30 PM
1003 Woodward Ave, Muscle Shoals

Council Meetings
City Hall Auditorium - 5:00 PM

February 6th, 2023
February 20th, 2023



FEBRUARY 2023

A Round of Applause

We want to congratulate our Muscle Shoals
businesses that placed as finalists for the

Shoals Chamber of Commerce Spirit of the
Shoals Awards!



Avalon Medical Center, One Ride Cycle,

Sadie's Boutique, SALT Restaurant, 306 BBQ









Every week, we look forward to our Business
Spotlight posts on Fridays. We want you to
know that any Muscle Shoals business can be
featured in our weekly posts! All you have to
do is reach out to our Marketing Director at
City Hall, put in a request, and schedule a
date to be featured. Supporting our local
businesses is incredibly important to us, so
we want to hear from you! The only cost is a
few minutes of your time for us to snap some
pictures that will be advertised on the City’s
social media pages. Contact us today at (256)
383-5675, and let us promote your business!

Business
Spotlight

#shoplocal


